
Julia King
Cumberland, ME
LD 2283
I am writing in strong support of Maine finally enacting an Extreme Risk Protection 
Order. I have a right to live. My son has a right to live. My husband has a right to live.
The victims of Lewiston had a right to live. And our right to live should outweigh 
totally unfettered access to weapons of war. I support the Second Amendment and 
have gun owners in my family and we all agree - just like driving a car - there should 
be common sense regulations in place to keep our communities safe. 
ERPO bills are shown to be effective at keeping deadly weapons out of the hands of 
people who can cause mass destruction and terror. It is past due that Maine get our act
together and pass this legislation. The time is now and your constituents are begging 
you to do something. 
Thank you,
Julia King, Cumberland, Maine


